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October 30, 2017

Dear Parents, Guardians and School Community,

The District received the Addendum #3 report from Langan Engineering & Environmental Services on
October 27, 2017. The report is posted on the district's website.

The District is pleased the repairs and maintenance to the pool area mechanical units were
successful. However; the auxiliary gym remains closed. We continue to work to open the auxiliary
gym and plan to follow the same steps which resulted in the large gymnasium, locker rooms, and
pool area opening.

Again, thank you for your understanding.
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